MINUTES: 
Minutes of the OASIS/ebXML Registry TC Subcommittee on Core Components Review
Conference Call Meeting, Monday, May 13, 2002, 2:00 - 4:00 p.m. Eastern Time

Attendees:
Kathryn Breininger, Boeing

Lisa Carnahan
Joe Chiusano, LMI

1.
Kathryn agreed to be minute taker for this call.

2.
News from the eBTWG front: There was no new news to report.  We briefly discussed the email note from Sanjay regarding questions from Nita Sharma of the ebTWG CBPC group.

3.
We reviewed the CC Spec Metadata Summary document Joe had prepared.  Data Types may be handled as a classification or as a list.  Lisa will confer with the cc group to find out which they prefer.

4.
We reviewed the revised example for figure 7.1, and the new example for 7.3.

5.
We discussed our deliverables for the Registry TC and the CC WG.  Deliverables will probably be in the form of an implementation white paper for version 2.0, and a version 3.0 plan for accommodating core components, which may include proposals for version 3.0.  The deliverables will go to the Registry TC for review, then to the CC group.  We will discuss the time frame at our next telecon.

6.
We reviewed the discussion topics document.  The topics of storage, classification, assembly/context rules, and metadata were covered and approved.  Lisa will work with the CC WG for clarification on associations between entities, which will need to be addressed in version 3.0.  Lisa will also try to get more information on the requirements for closely matched results, as well as registration of re-use.  We will need to clarify the CC group’s expectations on security, since this is not very clear in the cc spec, and is already an area that will be worked in Registry v3.0.

7.
No other business.

8.
Our next call is scheduled for Wednesday June 5th at 2:00 ET.  Joe will send out confirmation of the next meeting time and calling information.

Action items:

Lisa:  Work with the CC group for clarification of issues related to associations, classification vs. metadata, closely matched results, registration of re-use, and security expectations.

Kathryn Breininger

